
From: 

To: 

Subject: 

Date: 

Attachments: 

Mark Kuhl 

Planning Public Comment 

Concern regarding 3066 Harding Ave Project 

Monday, January 10, 2022 5:07:51 PM 

Signed Letter - 3066 Harding Ave Project.pdf 

Dear City of Santa Clara Leaders, 

We have a concern that the remodel design for 3066 Harding Avenue includes a 
balcony on the 2nd story. From this vantage point, the residents of 3066 Harding Ave 
will be able to see directly into the yards and homes of other nearby neighbors. 

Please reference the attached list of neighbor's signatures gathered, along with a 

picture showing their relative locations to the project. 

We ask that this design not be approved so to preserve our rights to privacy within 
our home and fenced yard. 

Thank you, 

Mark Kuhl 
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